Finance Committee Minutes November 4, 2015 4:30 PM

Chair: Dave Magee Members: Allie Snyder, Larry Little

Treasure: John Tennant

Administrative Assistant: Kim Charles

1. Paving Streets, Sewer Separation, Natural Gas Long Term Finance

There was a lengthy discussion on the upcoming projects and how they will benefit the borough residence. Scott reported that Dave, Steve and himself had a meeting with our financial advisor to come up with the best way to fund these project.

2. Backhoe (John Deere 310 SL) \$91,000 ish.

Dave asked Scott if there is any way to add attachments to the backhoe, Scott did not know but would find out in the morning.

3. 2015 Budget Review

Dave asked a couple questions, all questions were answered by Kim.

4. 2016 Proposed Budget

After much discussion the member in attendance asked to not vote this Monday for the new budget and put it off until December.

Next meeting Wednesday, December 9th, 2015